
 
 

  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Northern Moraine Wastewater Reclamation District  
Proposed Operating Budget  
Available for Public Review 

 
 
The proposed operating Budget of the Northern Moraine Wastewater Reclamation 
District for the fiscal year May 1, 2020 to April 30, 2021 will be considered for 
adoption at a regular meeting of the Board of Trustees on May 12, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. 
that is currently scheduled to be held at the District office. A public hearing will be 
conducted prior to adoption of the budget.  A copy of the proposed Budget will be 
available for public inspection via the District’s website beginning April 1, 2020. 
See: www.nmwrd.org.  Copies of the Budget can also be available via regular mail 
by calling (847) 536-3300 or e-mailing info@nmwrd.org. 
 
The District office is located at 113 Timber Trail, Island Lake Illinois.  Office hours 
are 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.  All Board of Trustees meetings 
are open to the public.   
 
 
NOTE: DUE TO CONCERNS RELATED TO COVID-19, AND CONSISTENT WITH ILLINOIS 
GOVERNOR PRITZKER’S EXECUTIVE ORDER NO. 2020-10, THE DISTRICT OFFICES 
ARE CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC THROUGH AND UNTIL APRIL 1, 2020.  
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